
NO CASH PAYMENTS 
 

Effective from 30th May, No Cash payments will be made in exchange of any scrap 

goods as per the new law. In order to comply with the new laws, payments must 

either be made electronically or by a bank cheque. 

 

Bringing a car in? 
The new law also prohibit dealing in 

motor vehicles destined for scrap if the 

vehicle identifier is removed, defaced, 

obliterated, or altered.   

  

 

Mark the Date 

30/05/2018 
You can read more about the amendments 

made to Second-Hand Dealers and 

Pawnbrokers Act 1989 (the Act) and other 

details by clicking on the link below.  

https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/wp-

content/uploads/2017/09/170920-New-PSO-Powers-And-Cash-For-Scrap-Metal-Banned.pdf 

https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/170920-New-PSO-Powers-And-Cash-For-Scrap-Metal-Banned.pdf
https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/170920-New-PSO-Powers-And-Cash-For-Scrap-Metal-Banned.pdf

